
 
Extract from the 465th Meeting of the Agency, held on 25th October 2005 in 
Headquarters, Johnstown Castle Estate, Wexford. 
 
8. Report on Oral Hearing of Objections to Proposed Decision on a Waste Licence 
 
 (ii) Indaver Ireland  -  Reg No 186-1 

The Directors considered a working document, prepared by the Director of the Office 
of Licensing and Guidance, incorporating the recommendations of the Chairman of 
the Oral Hearing and further amendments proposed by the Directors.  Following 
detailed discussion, the Directors deferred a decision pending further clarifications. 

 


